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REDINGTON FROGNAL 

N E I G H B O U R H O O D  F O R U M  
 

  
24 March 2025 

Dear Mr. Baxter, 
  
2025/0639/L  UCS masonry work - support 
 
The Neighbourhood Forum has studied the external masonry repair works proposed at 
University College School.  It is noted that the project has been discussed with Camden’s 
Conservation officers and English Heritage and that the work is to be undertaken by Adriel 
Consultancy under the guidance of masonry specialist, Nicola Ashurst. 
 
It is further noted that Jonathan Cerowski, whose practice is overseeing the repairs, is a 
Specialist Conservation Architect, both RIBA and Architects Accredited in Building 
Conservation accredited, a member of Chichester Diocesan Advisory Committee (advising 
the Church of England on works to its buildings), and a Specialist Advisor to the National 
Trust.  
 
Redington Frognal is therefore pleased to express its support, as well as being very 
appreciative of the care and attention that UCS devotes to these listed premises. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Secretary 
 
Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 
https://www.redfrogforum.org 
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF 
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